- City of Ann Arbor
‘ City Administrator’s Office
K | | 301 E. Huron Street, PO Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647
734-794-6110 x41101

October 14, 2019

Michigan Senate

The Honorable Jeff Irwin
PO Box 30036

Lansing, M1 48909-7536

Dear Senator Irwin,

I am writing to you today to confirm that the Ann Arbor City Council has adopted an endorsement of
a uniform statewide crosswalk law as part of its Legislative Policy Agenda. Specifically, the City
Council has directed the City to “propose, advance, and advocate for a uniform statewide crosswalk
statue that reflects best practices and optimizes the safety of all users.”

In your capacity as a state senator from our region, we ask for your support of HB 4738 as it reaches
the senate. The bill proposes a statewide crosswalk law, | wanted to make sure you were aware of
City Council’s endorsement of this concept and invite a conversation about how the City of Ann Arbor
could be supportive of your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at (734) 794-6110 ext. 41101 or by email at
hlazarus@a2gov.org.

Since ely,

ow

City



City of Ann Arbor

City Administrator’s Office

301 E. Huron Street, PO Box 8647
Ann Arbor, MI 48107-8647
734-794-6110 x41101

October 14, 2019

Michigan House of Representatives
The Honorable Ronnie Peterson
PO Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909

Dear Representative Peterson,

[ am writing to you today to confirm that the Ann Arbor City Council has adopted an endorsement of
a uniform statewide crosswalk law as part of its Legislative Policy Agenda. Specifically, the City
Council has directed the City to “propose, advance, and advocate for a uniform statewide crosswalk
statue that reflects best practices and optimizes the safety of all users.”

In your capacity as a state representative from our region, and the sponsor of HB 4738 which
proposes a statewide crosswalk law, I wanted to make sure you were aware of City Council’s
endorsement of this concept and invite a conversation about how the City of Ann Arbor could be
supportive of your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at (734) 794-6110 ext. 41101 or by email at

hlazarus@a2gov.org.

rely,

Howard ru
City Administra or



City of Ann Arbor

City Administrator’s Office

301 E. Huron Street, PO Box 8617
Ann Arbor, M1 48107-8647
734-794-6110x41101

October 14, 2019

Michigan House of Representatives
The Honorable Yousef Rabhi

PO Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909

Dear Representative Rabhi,

I am writing to you today to confirm that the Ann Arbor City Council has adopted an endorsement of
a uniform statewide crosswalk law as part of its Legislative Policy Agenda. Specifically, the City
Council has directed the City to “propose, advance, and advocate for a uniform statewide crosswalk
statue that reflects best practices and optimizes the safety of all users.”

In your capacity as a state representative from our region, we ask for your support of HB 4738 which
proposes a statewide crosswalk law, | wanted to make sure you were aware of City Council’s
endorsement of this concept and invite a conversation about how the City of Ann Arbor could be
supportive of your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at (734) 794-6110 ext. 41101 or by email at
hlazarus@a2gov.org.

er y,

Howard
City Administra



City of Ann Arbor

City Administrator’s Office

301 E. Huron Street, PO Box 8647
Ann Arbor, M1 48107-8647
734-794-6110 x41101

October 14, 2019

Michigan House of Representatives
The Honorable Rebekah Warren
PO Box 30014

Lansing, MI 48909

Dear Representative Warren,

I am writing to you today to confirm that the Ann Arbor City Council has adopted an endorsement of
a uniform statewide crosswalk law as part of its Legislative Policy Agenda. Specifically, the City
Council has directed the City to “propose, advance, and advocate for a uniform statewide crosswalk
statue that reflects best practices and optimizes the safety of all users.”

In your capacity as a state representative from our region, we ask for your support of HB 4738 which
proposes a statewide crosswalk law, I wanted to make sure you were aware of City Council’s
endorsement of this concept and invite a conversation about how the City of Ann Arbor could be
supportive of your efforts.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at (734) 794-6110 ext. 41101 or by email at

hlazarus@a2gov.org.

Sincere’ly,

Ho
City tor



	Fall Foliage Disposal.  Along with leaves, did you know past-their-prime pumpkins and decorative cornstalks can also go in the compost cart or paper yard waste bag and out to the curb for collection? Just make sure the paper yard bag is dry and the we...



